Beaumont Primary School September 2022 Newsletter

Beaumont Primary School Vision

The Beaumont family endeavours to create a love of lifelong learning, grow healthy resilient minds and develop aspirational future citizens. Our children will make a difference by leading by example, showing tolerance and compassion within a diverse world and being an active and valuable part of society.

Tweets and parent communication

A gradual change will begin with regards to the pictures we send out to parents. In the past teachers have tweeted on Twitter class pages, however, not all parents are on Twitter. Our research shows us that Facebook is widely used by our parents and prospective parents. We decided that a shift towards more private sharing of classroom daily activities will be via the class pages section on Class Dojo, and that the old Twitter Class pages would cease to be used. This means that no more than two Tweets per week will be sent out via the Beaumont Twitter and Facebook. There will therefore be less access by the online world, and the class day to day activities will be more private via the Class Dojo pages. We would like to hear your feedback about this in the next Parent Forum.

Reception Places

We still have a small number of Reception places available in our current Reception class. Please be our voice and tell your friends and family about how wonderful our school is, and if anyone is interested in joining us, please ask them to email office@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk or call 01204 652149 for more information.

Applications for places in reception from September 2023 can be made from 1st September 2022 online at https://www.bolton.gov.uk/admissions The closing date for applications is 15th January 2023

Non Uniform Day—23rd September

Our Fair is happening on Friday 30th September! We are therefore holding our second non uniform day on Friday 23rd September. This is a tombola prize non uniform day, so please bring a tombola stall item that can be given as a prize at the fair! Think about donating something that you would like to win, e.g. a beauty set, a bottle of wine or a non-alcoholic bottle, photo frames, costume jewelry etc...

School Photograph Day

Due to the Bank holiday, we have had to change the date of the school photo day. This will now be Friday 21st October.



Mission 1

So you think you're a survivor?

Learning For Life!

Learning for life has been adapted this year and the children will now be completing three missions a year! The first mission began last Friday. "So you think you're a survivor?" This involves the children working in mixed groups across school completing mini survival missions. These include first aid, orienteering, building shelters, learning bush craft and team building skills. The children will assess their own learning within the sessions and decide whether they have achieved bronze, silver or gold. During the final week, they will have the opportunity to go for the platinum award! They will have to prepare a three minute talk on one aspect of the survival mission, and explain/share their knowledge with their class! Good luck!











Beaumont Busy Bees.

Beaumont Busy bees is back!

We will be hosting five sessions for you and your toddler/baby to attend this half term. These started on Wednesday 21st September at 9.30am—11.00am. The sessions are £5.00. It is a great opportunity to meet other parents and for your child to gain social skills. Please contact the office by emailing

parents@beaumont.bolton.sch.uk to confirm your place!

Can you spot the reading dogs?



School Library

As you know, we have been working hard on designing a brand new whole school library. We are very nearly ready for a grand opening, and we are sure your children will be SO excited when they get to visit it for the very first time. We have new furniture such as a story telling chair, coloured stools, bookshelves, a boxed seating area and flower shaped tables. When we are ready, classes will be timetabled a weekly slot to visit, listen to a story being read and take a book back to their class, if they wish. Our new library would not have happened without your generous donations during our READATHON and SPELLATHON events. We are so thankful for the Beaumont family working together, as always!



Autumn Term Dates for your Diary

Monday 19th September	National Day of Mourning—school is closed
Tuesday 20th September	Reception coffee morning
Wednesday 21st September	Busy Bees sessions to start
Thursday 22nd @5.30pm	Theatre trip—Shrek the musical (Year 6)
Friday 23rd September	Non-Uniform day—tombola donations
Friday 30th September	Cake donations for the Fair
Friday 30th September @3.15pm—5.30pm	Beaumont Fair
Thursday 6th October @9.00am	Reception parents phonic & reading workshop
Friday 14th October @8.45am	Year 3 class assembly
Tuesday 18th October @9.00am	Reception parents maths workshop
Thursday 20th October	Parent conferences –times TBC
Friday 21st October	School photographs